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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The recent spell of unsettled weather is set to last for a while longer so please ensure your child has suitable 
outdoor clothing.  It is not forecast to snow heavily in our area over the coming days but should that change 
please keep an eye on our website for details of closures, if that should become necessary. We also do PE 
whatever the weather so please ensure your child’s PE kit remains in school throughout the week.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss K Aldred 
               

 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids 

We will be collecting Active Kids vouchers again this 

year. The scheme launches shortly so please start 

collecting. We had fantastic support last year which 

enabled us to add lots of new sports equipment. Our 

collection box will be in the school hall soon. 

 

 
FOBSA 

 
I spent an enjoyable evening last Wednesday with our 
dedicated FOBSA Committee members planning 
events for the remainder of the year.  The committee 
are a small, hardworking group that raise much 
needed funds and enrich all of our children’s 
education.  The next upcoming event will be Party 
Night. This is always popular and sells out very quickly 
so please return your ticket orders to the red FOBSA 
box as soon as possible. 

 

 
Midday Supervisor Vacancy 

 
We have a vacancy for a Midday supervisor to support 
our children at lunchtimes. Please pop into the school 

office for further information and to collet an 
application form. 

 

 
Lost property 

A number of parents have commented recently that 
their child has lost a jumper, PE kit or scarf.  Please 
remember to name all clothes and then usually they 

make their way back to their owner.  Also don’t forget 
to check our lost property box at the far end of the hall 

near Cedar, which is overflowing at the moment. 

 

 
Dates for your Diaries  

 
27/01/17 FOBSA Party Night 
06/02/17 Parents Evening 3.30-6.00 
08/02/17 Parents Evening 5.00-7.30 
10/02/17 100

th
 Day of School 

 
13/02/17  Half Term Holiday 

 
20/02/17 School  re-opens 8.45am 
02/03/17  World Book Day 
23/03/17 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 
24/03/17 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 
28/03/17 Surrey Heath Music Festival(Yr 2) 
31/03/17 Final Assembly 9.15am  
                            2.00pm finish 

 


